
 From: Josh J < >
 Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 7:23 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Budget Increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello. Hope you are well. 

However, I can't believe you need MORE funding. You're already about 27 percent of 
the whole budget. Please look into CUTTING costs.

Like no frivolous items for example. Less un-needed helicopters. Demoting, firing or
lowering pay for rogue officers. Making all officers re certify like nurses have to.
Etc. Etc.

Thank you.

Josh James
 From: Alex Krasnoshstein < >
 Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 7:30 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Reverse the defunding the police

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
I live in Granada Hills. I am in support of bringing back LAPD officers. I support 
reversing the defund the police nonsense. We need more police presence in our 
communities. The crime rate is ridiculous and many of us don’t feel safe anymore. 
Enough is enough. We need to take back our streets!!!
Thank you

Sent from my iPhone
 From: Gosha Arinich < >
 Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 10:12 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Public comment / budget increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I oppose LAPD budget increase proposal. If anything, LAPD budget needs to be 
significantly, not increase.  

 From: Dave Hirsch < >
 Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 11:38 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: More for Police budget



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing to ask for the budget for LAPD to be increased. We need more police. 
Not less.  Daily the news is filled with more and more stories about rising crime.  
A well staffed police force is the only way to fight this and keep us all safe.
Thank you,
Dave Hirsch
Porter Ranch
Sent from my iPad

 From: Debbie Griffin < >
 Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 12:50 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: In support of more LAPD officers (and down with defunding WTH)

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear LAPD Police Commissioners, and my SLO John Parker,  

This is my “written public comment” in lieu of a phone call or Zoom, regarding your 
Board of Police Commissioners Special Meeting 11/23/2021  9:30 AM. 

I support increasing the approved number of LAPD officers. 

We need to REVERSE the loss of LAPD officers that have been lost since 18 months 
ago. 

There is more crime since ‘Defund’ became real. Our citizens, homes, and stores are 
being robbed.* Thieves are not stopped nor arrested, nor jailed, and if they are, 
they are promptly released.

We need our police to protect us and keep us safe.
And in the meantime, if you can get us some neighborhood watch signs for our 
neighborhood, maybe we can help you, help us

Sincerely, 
Debbie Griffin
Northridge 91326

 From: Zelda Wengrod < >
 Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 1:31 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: opposition to proposed budget 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



i oppose this proposed budget increase.
 From: Dieter Zemmrich <sunnyzim@aol.com>
 Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 3:41 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: 11/23/2021 09:30 AM - Board of Police Commissioners Special Meeting 

Agenda

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To the hands of the Police Commission
 
Subject: Staffing
 
Citizens are on the rise to arm up in the absence of available police support, and 
political support of the police. 
 
Citizens experience lawlessness as never before! The legal infrastructure falls 
apart. 
Gov. Newsome releases violent criminals early.
LA District Attorney Gascon violates laws on the book, mandating honest DA’s to 
follow suit, and threatens with loss of job.
This severely complexes the work of the police, places officers lives at risk, and 
makes enforcing the law impossible to keep criminals off the street.
 
When citizens arm up, it will place the lives of officer in even more jeopardy.
 
Is the Police Commission willing to idly stand-by? How comfortable does that make 
you feel in your job as police commissioner?
 
I am in the hope this letter will move you to action in support of strong 
LAW ENFORCEMENT, and assure Citizen Security and Safety with strong, meaningful 
Police Law Enforcement.
 
More Police, please.
 
Thanks you.
 
Dieter K. Zemmrich

 
Cell: 

 From: Mary Ann Pavoggi < >
 Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 3:49 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Re special meeting 11/23

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



Please do not defund the police. We are in full support behind law enforcement.  
There are many people not speaking up or letting their voices being heard, but they 
too support law enforcement.  We appreciate all that you do for the community.

Thank you!
Mary Ann & Stephen Pavoggi

Sent from my iPhone
 From: Alessandra Chen < >
 Sent: Sunday, November 21, 2021 6:46 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: OPPOSE the LAPD Budget Proposal

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, 

I am writing to urge you to oppose the LAPD Budget Proposal.

Shunting money to more vehicles, “disinfecting robots,” community policing, and 
“diversity programs” will not help reduce or prevent crime. 

The money should not be going to the LAPD. It should be going to the communities. 
Start at the source of the issues. Giving money to rudimentary police operations is 
just a bandaid and puts marginalized persons at risk.

Thank you,
Alessandra Chen, MD

 From: T. Le < >
 Sent: Sunday, November 21, 2021 7:22 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: RE: Proposed budget for LAPD

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern:

I strongly oppose the LAPD's proposed budget for the upcoming fiscal year. A budget 
increase of ~$213 million is appalling. The reasons are too many to list here in 
full, but a few points of contention are: the budget includes requests for a 
plethora of new technologies (like disinfecting robots), vehicles, yet another 
helicopter, and such that are completely unnecessary; the proposed "reforms", 
"community policing", and " Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion" programs are 
ridiculous and insulting; there is no compensation included for the people the LAPD 
displaced when they haphazardly set off a massive explosion in the middle of a 
residential neighborhood last June, and instead the LAPD has the gall to request 
funds to replace the truck they themselves blew up out of incompetence. Our 



community needs greater investment in social development, not this. The LAPD's 
budget needs deep and significant cuts, not this greedy expansion.

Sincerely,
T. Le

 From: Vivian Ehresman < >
 Sent: Sunday, November 21, 2021 1:14 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Police department staffing

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello - I cannot dial into your meeting on Tuesday so I'm writing to voice my 
support to reverse the cutting the budget for staffing officers over the past 12-18 
months which resulted from defunding the police. 

We the citizens and taxpayers have seen a significant amount of increased petty and 
more serious violent crime due in great part to these dramatic cuts to the budget. 
Having less officers has worked out exactly as many feared. I'm writing to show my 
support for the proposal to raise the approved staffing levels. 

Thank you!

Vivian Ehresman
 

 From: Bill Cotter < >
 Sent: Sunday, November 21, 2021 2:31 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Need for increased number of LAPD officers

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I wish to add my voice to those asking for expansion of the LAPD ranks, both sworn 
and civilian. Our staffing ratios are WAY behind most major cities, and we have the 
added faction of larger geographic areas to cover. The population of LA has soared 
in the years I have lived here and yet our officer level has remained almost 
constant – and despite the fact that we now have to deal with new threats such as 
terrorism, cyber crimes, etc. It is time to start building a force that can be 
proactive, take time to know the communities more, and to reduce the level of 
violence on our streets. We also need to plan for the Olympics, and to address 



attrition. Expanding the force is an essential step to improving life in Los 
Angeles.
 
Regards
 
Bill Cotter
Devonshire area

 From: Ziggy Christian < >
 Sent: Sunday, November 21, 2021 11:53 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Ziggy. I’m transgender, 37 years old, and I’ve been a resident of Los 
Angeles for nearly 20 years. About two years ago I survived a hate crime that due to
sloppy police work was deemed a misdemeanor. I’m still permanently disabled with 
epilepsy from the attack. As a result of my disability, I became homeless like so 
many other Angelenos.

A few months ago I was also hit by a car while I was crossing a street, and the 
driver fled the scene. LAPD didn’t bother to look for video from nearby businesses 
or even follow up with me. I’m now even more disabled. I have a shattered ankle and 
broken heel. I need a cane to walk. I’m still homeless, but thanks to LACAN and DMH 
I’m now sheltered in Weingart in Skid Row. This took two years though! 

When the police failed me, community programs filled the gap to the best of their 
ability. The problem is those community programs are stretched way too thin. We need
to prioritize investing in these community programs to get more people like me off 
the street and into permanent housing so we can contribute to the city again. It’s 
just common sense!

I beg of you… please help turn our city around by funding community programs instead
of a police force that’s proven time and again they’ve no interest in serving or 
protecting. Otherwise, more & more of our neighbors are going to end up unhoused 
with nowhere to turn.  

Thank you, 
Sigurd “Ziggy” Christian

Sent from my iPhone

Inbox kept magically clean with Sanebox
https://sanebox.com/t/nbpz6s4hy3

 From: Victoria Stuemke < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:41 AM



 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Los Angeles Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi there,

My name is Victoria, and I'm a lifelong Los Angeles resident. I love this city and 
am disappointed in the proposed budget. I strongly urge you to reject this budget 
proposal, because for months thousands of Los Angeles residents expressed their 
opinion on this matter in protesting and urging police budget to be reallocated to 
more efficient resources that actually help the community instead of terrorize it. 
The fact that the LAPD risked community safety by exploding fireworks in the middle 
of a neighborhood which blew up peoples' homes, which they're now requesting is 1
$1.3 million for a replacement vehicle, feels like a slap in the face for the 
accountability that the community asked for. We just reward them for endangering and
terrorizing our neighborhoods? Please respect the wishes of constituents and reject 
this proposal.

Thank you for reading,
Victoria

 From: Alex Gracie < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 6:39 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Refuse a $213,000,000 LAPD Budget Increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello,  

My name is Alex Gracie, I am a resident of Encino, CA. I am a member of IATSE L728, 
and as a union member I am here to ask you to strongly reconsider increasing the 
LAPD budget. The safest communities are not those with lavish police budgets, they 
are the communities with the most resources. We need funding for housing and 
schools, not guns and tasers. As LAPD continues to shot first and ask questions 
later we cannot continue to give them more money. This is the same department whose 
bomb squad detonated fireworks  in a south central neighborhood as a PR stunt and 
leveled a whole city block. This is the same department that is riddled with gangs 
and members who pay the price of admission by killing members of our community. We 
need to be removing their funding, not ballooning it. 

-Alex
-- 

Cheers, 
-Alex Gracie 



IATSE Local 728

 From: Lauren Schultz < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 7:25 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Stop the bill to increase police budget 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Put the money back to the people. It’s disgusting that we’re putting all of this 
money for reactive measures like policing and not to programs that will help the 
homeless. If you pass this bill you are showing that the government doesn’t really 
care about the people and only care about control.

Thank you.
Lauren Schultz

Sent from my iPhone
 From: John < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 7:26 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: John Manning

 Subject: LAPD Staffing concerns

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Board of Police Commissioners 

It is with great concern that I write you today. Since depend the police has taken 
hold of elected officials in the greater Los Angles area our crime is out of hand. 
There are not enough officers to conduct normal business at current staffing levels.
Although it is not said publicly issues for an officer to attend / conduct meeting 
with the public starts a shuffle game. It is outrageous that the management of this 
city has allowed this to happen. 
I request that this body move forward with restoring the staffing levels to what 
they were before this defunding movement started. 

John Manning

  
 From: Amanda Halloway < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:03 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Proposed Budget



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning,

As a Los Feliz  resident, I strongly urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget.
We need to invest in resources for the community, especially housing, not more 
police. 

Best,

Amanda Halloway
 From: Brian Fligner < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:07 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Reject LAPD 22-23 Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 My name is Brian Fligner and I live in Los Feliz. I strongly urge you to reject the
LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the community, not more 
police. 

 From: Cody Sloan < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:32 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,



LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C0abcfaf295b44b1e58b008d9add5a8db%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731955456615337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=3uUa0s1m%2BHjVA4Z%2FmYX
M54diQvf4n2h%2B8fkcGv0x6Ao%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 



land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Cody Sloan 
-- 

Cody Sloan 
pronouns: he/him/his (what's this? 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fuwm.edu%2Flgbtrc%
2Fsupport%2Fgender-pronouns%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C0abcf
af295b44b1e58b008d9add5a8db%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C63773195545
6615337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwi
LCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ROW1QTQ%2BoMoDRSsAb2qHOBCXRLGfp%2Br7tpCsZcY6PmY%3D&reser
ved=0> )
MFA in Acting: UCSD '21 
www.codydsloan.com 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.codydsloan.com



%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C0abcfaf295b44b1e58b008d9add5a8db
%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731955456625301%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
sb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata
=iNaS89ZLdEhn2OGkcSdcJiIDzVdjuseFQERlvjq9XU4%3D&reserved=0> 
(603) 667-1222

 From: J.Stephen Brantley < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:32 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 



one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C1d446c4251264aa70e9308d9add5ae0d%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731955528340397%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=UHc%2BeokdXZo2weIph9Thm
BpGxPZnokilkEikwHbb%2Bmw%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 



not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

J.Stephen Brantley

 From: Maraky Alemseged < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:34 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 



Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7Cbacd553a816040fa53e808d9add5f661%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731956758747095%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=NrKUbRO5540s3FD2Ci9lSXU
JZTTg%2BLIVOmq0hHQzrgQ%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of



adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Maraky

---

 
<https://lh3.googleusercontent.com/iYEaYNO_oAo1qDbLisSChXiXUC99OpU3ZBGyZ6euQMWI5wmAo
1EBn9p_2YufuVuIhlx9zHc22L9dkrIMzX6puag2pjnloAjhTYuJsxlmkaJFmQLxzebVBdbbYiQse1d5KOAuI

 yv8> Help us celebrate our 15 year anniversary! #BAJIAT15 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdonorbox.org%2Fba
ji-s-15-year-anniversary-fund-bajiat15&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online
%7Cbacd553a816040fa53e808d9add5f661%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637
731956758757053%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6
Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=tZr%2ByVeAJhhgUcKlsmdrW9byG7eijBTWe%2BufgSGqZ1g%
3D&reserved=0>  

Maraky Alemseged (she/they)

 Los Angeles Organizer, Black Alliance for Just Immigration (BAJI)

 New York City | Los Angeles | Atlanta | Oakland | Washington, DC | Miami

 Telephone:  

 Learn more: www.BAJI.org 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.baji.org%2F&da



ta=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cbacd553a816040fa53e808d9add5f661%7C642
fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731956758757053%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e
yJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=HWQA%
2BCDYRZLYcL%2BYFMHVITbdRjxOcqekW8x8VLo0cUM%3D&reserved=0> 

 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fbaj
itweet&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cbacd553a816040fa53e808d9add5f
661%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731956758767018%7CUnknown%7CTWFp
bGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sd
ata=%2FZB6MTun9gKFOhx6GPUj22BXCdAcKrVkKxR8YNHW0T4%3D&reserved=0>  
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%
2FBAJIpage%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cbacd553a816040fa53e808
d9add5f661%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731956758767018%7CUnknown
%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C
3000&sdata=XC2srL4s6U0H4b8Apo8wGzv5P7NNUeiJsxCEYNEjowM%3D&reserved=0>  
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com
%2Finstabaji%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cbacd553a816040fa53e8
08d9add5f661%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731956758776967%7CUnkno
wn%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%
7C3000&sdata=%2FCMKD3C0PjrK9HKejCrrCjJy0yqBW4mNqlG5GYu4Cp0%3D&reserved=0>  
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2
Fuser%2FBAJIPage&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cbacd553a816040fa53e
808d9add5f661%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731956758776967%7CUnkn
own%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D
%7C3000&sdata=8OxgNmnC%2BbbYxKVSxex3dtWCZOXzyy7y3dHIVvbQN0w%3D&reserved=0> 

Los Angeles Office: 7526 Crenshaw Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90043

 From: Maraky Alemseged < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:36 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic



ecommission%40lapd.online%7C4edd3d6c006f419959b408d9add6411e%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731958015935234%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=eXdryeNP8BMijdF9ieCnA7g
sunWGLoaFJhip8Lyz15E%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in
Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Maraky

 From: Carter Moon < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:42 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 



Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 



Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C4021003c3ccb41d988c008d9add6fc38%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731961156260143%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Pdnx2ydFbMz7vtjynakuW0f
rlSC933IXdVya7asvBi8%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in
Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Carter Moon

Phone:  
Portfolio: https://www.cartermoonsportfolio.com/ 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cartermoonspo



rtfolio.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C4021003c3ccb41d988c00
8d9add6fc38%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731961156260143%7CUnknow
n%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7
C3000&sdata=3MdxmpE%2F95W6%2F%2B%2F5NNsyihC0RO6PfMRcrpoT0TPRq6k%3D&reserved=0> 

 From: Michelle King < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:43 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

$717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

$313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

$1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last one to 
destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The families
LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly trying to 
replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little scrutiny they 
ever expect for their spending demands.

Included is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership (CSP) 



“community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by UCLA 
affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by the 
same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living in 
CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option. 

In community,

Michelle King 
 From: Danielle Castrence < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:48 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

What part of DEFUND the POLICE. Do you continue to ignore and not understand?  
I am continually shocked by how out of touch you all are in our outcry for less 
policing. PLEASE stop this. 

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 



Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7Cfff692cd7f004ffa7e4808d9add7e52c%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731965065506108%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=nQHpZtfjjNjL1jvt2R8NnXT
tH6PM2PzTJDEns9cN3eg%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in
Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on the number
of speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
police are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters
before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to hear what 
they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a virtual 
public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in person.

Signed,

Danielle Castrence 



 From: Jason Reedy < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:54 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design.

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 



trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence.  

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C36f051b658584e9ce5e408d9add8c098%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731968742835946%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=KkAIVfjsBrCdEkxnhG2Aing
bjAnBE2xqWM3RXTXGtt4%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in
Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 



Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Fuck off,

Jason

 From: Kenny Stevenson < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:58 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 
Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

$717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the same 



department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks
$313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”
$1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last one to 
destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The families
LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly trying to 
replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little scrutiny they 
ever expect for their spending demands.
Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 



person.

Signed,

Kenny Stevenson
-- 

Check out:

twitter.com/kennygstevenson 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fkenn
ygstevenson&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cf75daf26615a40cca35908d9
add93fc7%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731970879718792%7CUnknown%7
CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C30
00&sdata=fEwxNzHYRJ69g%2Bs1XPrMzzAwx%2BHhdrAxHrGlkAbESrY%3D&reserved=0> 
www.kennygstevenson.com 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kennygstevenso
n.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cf75daf26615a40cca35908d9add
93fc7%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731970879728751%7CUnknown%7CTW
FpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&
sdata=%2BFUaytE%2FLp4YKsGwicNf6d0rohLgBTdapT0Z50VfInc%3D&reserved=0> 

 From: Adam Argersinger < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:11 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: 22-23’ budgets 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern:

My name is Jim Smith, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to reject 
the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the community, not 
more police. 

Thank you,
Adam 

 From: Liz Sommer < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:15 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 



councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 
  
Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division.

 Additional budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”
 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 



substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Elizabeth Sommer 
Los Angeles resident 

 From: Laura Adery < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:15 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 



councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire



Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C99bf57123b2242e8849008d9addbbf52%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731981600583832%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=nXCZOcVZlVJweTCWA0mYpJX
fuIawKXHWw2Bh0vlwaS8%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in
Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand that these resources go 
towards organizations that provide true community benefit and safety, LAPD does not 
need any more funds! 

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. There must be repercussions for his continuing
refusal to cooperate with the board. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say.

Signed,

Laura Adery, Ph.D 

 From: City News Service < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:30 AM

 To: Police Commission



 Subject: Broken link on police commission agenda

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi, the link to the proposed budget increase on the 11/23 police commission agenda 
is not working. Can you please send me the document?

Thank you!

Margaret Shuttleworth Douridas
City Hall Reporter - City News Service 
Los Angeles City Hall 200 N. Spring St. Room 345-A
(213) 978-0392

 From: Lizabeth Belli < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:36 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails;  lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:



 *
 $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 *
 $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7Cc9dc183ae29f4f15354608d9adde8f70%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637731993679931373%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=U3%2BE%2Fe51kLbn6qOadYw
w2GdwUuv2WEdnXEI%2BGIKwPJw%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.



Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,
Lizabeth

Lizabeth Belli (she/her)
 

#CareFirst
#CareNotCops

 From: M W < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:40 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember Blumenfield; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
Councilmember Rodriguez; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD's largest budget increase ever, as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city's discretionary funds, and this 



increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD's budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD's 
surveillance architecture, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD's surveillance 
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD's Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for five disinfecting robots to prevent COVID from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks!

 * $313,547 in funding for Olympic's "Planning Group Staffing."

 * LAPD is quickly trying to replace the vehicle after its catastrophic 
failure. $1.3 million for a new "total containment" vehicle after using the last one
to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes. Proof of how little scrutiny LAPD 
expects for their spending demands. How long will you enable this madness?

Included is $2 million for additions to LAPD's Community Safety Partnership (CSP) 
"community policing." LAPD claims this increase was recommended from an "evaluation"
by UCLA affiliates. This "evaluation" has been exposed as severely flawed. The 
"evaluation recommendation" was paid for by the same real estate developers who 
funded the CSP program. Community members living in CSP sites have made clear that 
the program is a front for continued racial profiling, displacement, and police 
violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park. This was 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Police 
Commissioner Steve Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation. The 
latter donation required that public funds pay for the CSP after three years, 
forcing its inclusion in this year's budget. It is essential to look more closely at
the funding of cops for Harvard Park and South Park CSPs and the establishment of a 
South Park LAPD substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. 
The Ballmer Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer,
billionaire Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, with 
which LAPD additionally has contracts. Earlier this year, Steve Ballmer completed 
the purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace residents. Part of the land sold for the site were 
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 
These backdoor deals demonstrate how LAPD serves and protects white supremacy and 
capitalists while displacing, banishing, and eliminating Indigenous, Black, brown, 
poor, and disabled folks. LAPD's budget embodies ruthless social control and 
domination. How do you plan to change this? We continue to demand divestment in LAPD
and an INVESTMENT in commuties. A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city 
last year found that almost 2/3 of adults want to "redirect some money currently 
going to the police budget to local programs," and over 1/3 support "proposals to 



completely dismantle police departments." These demands are even more popular in the
communities that suffer the most from police using all the city's resources. What is
your response to Angelenos everywhere? 

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items. The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information; through fear of 
shared knowledge and public comment, the Police Commission does not currently allow 
this. 

Decrease Moore's time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on the number
of speakers and without a 45-minute time limit. The communities most affected by 
police are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters
before the board and about LAPD in their neighborhoods. You need to hear what they 
have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a virtual 
public-comment option for people who can't or don't want to show up in person.

Signed,

Michele Wetteland
pronouns: she/her

 From: Sarah Eggers < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:47 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,



LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C52c7d9e56cc74732f59a08d9ade026af%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732001262511690%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=RbuBf2lnvDHRNg%2BBVuXuc
Yvds0oJXLoFJlAWrsZfu3k%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 



in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Sarah Eggers
-- 

Sarah Eggers, LMFT, ATR, MFA
pronouns she/her/hers

LMFT#100220

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are 
intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged 



information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in 
error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this 
message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its 
attachments is strictly prohibited. 

 From: Christina Chapman < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:50 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021  

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”



 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C240729bb5d7747a4cff408d9ade08a15%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732002180329632%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Mhr5qnj4nYx%2F%2FwSUiUZ
Wd3gsbrXE14m%2BCAISiKI3JiI%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 



have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Christina Chapman (She/Her)

 From: Ted Trembinski < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:59 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Los Angeles Mayor's Office; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 



Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C0ffcc52cd46b43acea2b08d9ade1cf02%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732007642145664%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=5qy09yuXdEwdqJR99z6VeF%
2FlDQKFuf5G5UGORCIYGos%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of



adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Ted Trembinski

 From: Caroline Christ < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:03 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 



budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C78088f0198534e9ba61a08d9ade26586%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732010157556733%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=a8wS5i9ef8W3bhqqlTAhWW2
e2Tq7ALlechyvYC7s%2F5g%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 



All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

-- 

Caroline Christ, M.Ed. (She/Her) 

 
 From: Fred Reiner < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:05 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Staffing Levels

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We have lived in the San Fernando Valley for 50 years.  We are IN FAVOR for the 
commission to vote to raise the approved staffing levels.  We need more protection 
to help combat the rising crime throughout the valley.

Ellen and Fred Reiner
 From: Ken Barnard <kenbarnard12@gmail.com>



 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:08 AM
 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 
Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

$717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks
$313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”
$1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last one to 
destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The families
LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly trying to 
replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little scrutiny they 
ever expect for their spending demands.
Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required



that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,
Ken Barnard

 From: Magan Wiles < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:17 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;



councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 



Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C9306599312aa45288a3b08d9ade45bba%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732018578196080%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=RI69zXozE8B7LSaJfclSnF2
9dk2LFP3DJmjZrRTsDHc%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in
Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Magan

-- 



magan (she/her)
 From: Jessica Craven < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:18 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com;  lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners,

I’m a long-time Los Angeles resident and someone who genuinely cares about public 
safety AND fiscal responsibility.

I understand that the LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If 
approved, this would be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest
budget ever. Their budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary 
funds, and this increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and
their total spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget
still remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design.

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

        • $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the 
same department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks. WHAT?
        • $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”
        • $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the 
last one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. 
The families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so 
quickly trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how 
little scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 



(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence.

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain.

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Jessica Craven
Los Angeles, CA 90065



 From: Danielle Carne < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:19 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners, 

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

$717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

$313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

$1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last one to 
destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The families
LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly trying to 
replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little scrutiny they 
ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 



UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,



Danielle Carne 
 From: Zach Sherwin < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:22 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 



(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C34e1f7ec02564fb5d2ac08d9ade5035a%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732021404879414%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=KVp1ACq8FFOuhHGnqwXwY2A
%2FoHiDXJanN6LGQMKFhoQ%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 



matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Zach Sherwin
 From: Michelle Alger-Mintie < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:24 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; Councilmember Mike Bonin; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 



one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say was recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C16bd32f32f8e44bbe0d508d9ade53ab2%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732022753096678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=tQzqz8sdqxMcqdaER3p%2FO
fw8GRMzE%2BjoKsL0R22RprQ%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 



not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Michelle Alger-Mintie 

 From: Emma Olson < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:30 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners, 

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD's largest budget increase ever, as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city's discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Information about this budget has been difficult to 
find, and that is by design, but here are some details that I'd like to comment on.

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD's 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD's surveillance
from the air and more than $596K in new funding for LAPD's Air Support Division. 
Additional budget items include:



 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, which feels 
exceptionally strange and wasteful since the LAPD has spent the last year resisting 
vaccines and masks, posing a very real public health risk during an unprecedented 
pandemic.

 * $313,547 in funding next year for Olympics "Planning Group Staffing" - what 
does this mean?

 * $1.3 million for a new "total containment" vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. 
Meanwhile, the families that LAPD displaced remain without homes and LAPD has not 
been properly held accountable for this egregious negligence.

 * $2 million for additions to LAPD's Community Safety Partnership (CSP) 
"community policing" that they say were recommended from an "evaluation" by UCLA 
affiliates. That evaluation has been revealed to be severely flawed, as it was paid 
for by the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. The community 
members living in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial 
profiling, displacement, and police violence.

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C0b48b8b47b6a4f1e300208d9ade625b0%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732026253885977%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=VLOmeau5VF3TJlu%2F5X07q
lmv9Qo4YLJiFqnMXNBSi%2Fo%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.



Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person. 

Signed,

Emma Irene Olson (she/her/hers)
 From: Shawn Richardson < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:38 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject The New LAPD Budget Increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Shawn Richardson and I am a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the 2022-2023 proposed LAPD budget increase.

A recent Loyola Marymount Study of local residents show overwhelming support from LA
residents for redirecting funds from the already bloated LAPD budget to addressing 
homelessness in a more serious and concerted way. I trust you will follow the data 
and do the right thing to reject this overreach by the LAPD.

Source:
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fknock-la.com%2Floy
ola-marymount-study-of-angelenos-finds-wide-support-for-bigger-and-broader-changes-t
o-policing-10a9fd47657e%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cf3798
b86631a44e7801208d9ade73793%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C63773203142
0355039%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwi
LCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=eDJm2P%2BsovVFRpTgKcmU6Bbl8P7ILvVvbK%2Bkcz9dH14%3D&a
mp;reserved=0



Regards,
 From: Court Val < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:53 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: Michel Moore; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 

Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
ethics.commission@lacity.org; james.queally@latimes.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; 
mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Richard Tefank; Sandra 
Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. Briggs, II; 
paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.



Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C5c5ba7d8fa5b4d08638c08d9ade95568%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732039948126696%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=lVJW5DXwn%2B8fg35JAozou
%2F723Plo0v6cG5C2%2B5yIBsI%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 



policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Courtney Valentine 

 From: Cassidy L < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:07 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Please Reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Cassidy and I am sending this email because I want to urge you to please 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. It is crucial that we invest in resources for 
the community, not more police.

Sincerely,
Cassidy Leeds

 From: Natalie Paniccia < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:06 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,



LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C660ff4bc39fa439e34f008d9adeb207c%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732048387207268%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=YEhAwOWuNFwPDD4v9bW%2Fq
%2BzqxV07ImH7JQoJBk0cL04%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 



land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Natalie Paniccia

 From: Brandon Patterson < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:08 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Police Commission Meeting 11.23.21 - Public Comment - 2022-2023 

Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Police Commission,

 



Thank you for all that you do.  I urge you to increase the budget for more police 
officers as this city is completely unsafe for everyone including the officers that 
serve us.  Below are some reasons for the support.

 

*      The Department is at a critical low of about 9,200 officers. Many were forced
into retirement or moved to other cities where police are supported. We are set to 
lose many command staff next year. Recruitment is increasingly difficult. Morale is 
at an all-time low. How many of the officers are on light duty, have taken workman’s
comp or are on desk duty?

 

*      Hollywood Entertainment Detail and LA Live Details were reduced or disbanded.
We lost our bike unit in DTLA, crucial units like Burglary and Sex Crimes units, and
Hope Teams for homeless outreach. The reduction has stressed the ability for the 
department to strategize, and instead forced them to deploy just for the basic task 
of patrolling the city. 

 

*      We have a reduction of 37 officers in Central Division, which serves DTLA.

 

*      The only people that suffer in the end of a defund the police movement are 
the people in their own communities. 

 

*      South LA is suffering more shootings. We have follow -home robberies in West 
LA. You feel in your own community the rise in crime that goes unreported.

*      Communities with a “Community Safety Partnership Bureau” in place see crime 
reduction because community policing and police presence works.

*      The support of the Defund the Police movement has jeopardized the safety of 
communities. What is that movement doing to protect their communities?

Warm regards,

 

 

 

 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.easterncolumbi



ahoa.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C96a1a4a7ea61403c464c08d9
adeb7749%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732050188525907%7CUnknown%7
CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C20
00&sdata=NXFrxXyMlNSeEeWwe43xefNq0M4PtlfHk0IU8mavczE%3D&reserved=0> 

Brandon Patterson, CCAM-HR | General Manager

Eastern Columbia 

849 S. Broadway, Los Angeles, CA 90014

Office | 213.627.9346

website 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.actionlife.com
%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C96a1a4a7ea61403c464c08d9adeb7749
%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732050188535854%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
sb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata
=15zwjGwpK4DLzC6UxmQPctphGC%2FyFkfMAYrl7ITANBA%3D&reserved=0>  | vCard 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvcards.actionlife
.com%2Fcard%2Fget%2Fbpatterson&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C96a1a
4a7ea61403c464c08d9adeb7749%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C63773205018
8535854%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwi
LCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=d5p%2BMSFQpJNd%2FCNrwRDz%2FrDXm005oGHoxRA37sUlylU%3D&res
erved=0>  | bpatterson@actionlife.com <mailto:bpatterson@actionlife.com> 

 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%
2Factionpropertymanagement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C96a1a4a7e
a61403c464c08d9adeb7749%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732050188545
813%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJX
VCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=iDgvdX5UIUE8%2FD1f0chSaBZYPN54qo9JvwpQglst19w%3D&reserved=0>
 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Finstagram.com%2Fac
tionproperty&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C96a1a4a7ea61403c464c08d
9adeb7749%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732050188545813%7CUnknown%
7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2
000&sdata=uobD40WuYP5DK84HqNDo9qXFLCZuxDv7rF82MREf7uA%3D&reserved=0> 

 

________________________________

This email was scanned by Bitdefender **CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic 
message is intended to be viewed only by the individual to whom it is addressed. It 
may contain information that is confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or 
you receive this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return 



e-mail and delete the original message and any copies of it from your computer 
system.** **For further information about Action Property Management, please see our
website at www.actionlife.com or refer to any of our offices. Thank you.** 

 From: Stefanee Alcantar < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:12 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design.

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

$717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same department that 
has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

$313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

$1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last one to 
destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The families
LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly trying to 
replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little scrutiny they 
ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 



UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence.

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain.

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,
Stefanee Alcantar

 From: Nicola Graham < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:18 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 



ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; Lou Calanche; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, 
II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember Blumenfield; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
Councilmember Rodriguez; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; 
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny, they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 



The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C90877adbb2904526f06008d9adecd380%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732054956152556%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=EHuzr054e8IA0KTshpzGfqi
XaK2O6v%2Ft%2Bg8kiQuIBSU%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately but keep a virtual
public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in person.



Signed,

Nicola Graham

 From: Abbi Coursolle < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:20 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 



scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C53883f31ec0c4ae207bf08d9aded1670%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732056078130251%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=96%2BQI9L0R%2BMl6%2FsJg
2kED4Hg0l1aAdKp76sANwOHZTg%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 



Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Abbi Coursolle
90019

 From: Kevin King < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:20 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design.

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

$717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID prevention, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks



$313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

$1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last one to 
destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The families
LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly trying to 
replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little scrutiny they 
ever expect for their spending demands.

Included is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership (CSP) 
“community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by UCLA 
affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by the 
same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living in 
CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence.

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain.

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 



virtual public-comment option.

Thank you from a concerned citizen

Kevin King

 From: Mayank Keshaviah < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:30 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: My Public Comment for the Board of Police Commissioners - Nov. 22, 
2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To the Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 
  
Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

- $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same department that
has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

- $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

- $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last one to
destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The families
LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly trying to 



replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little scrutiny they 
ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Disgustedly,



Mayank Keshaviah

Los Angeles, CA 90034
 From: EAGLE1 < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:41 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: LAPD Board of Police Commissioners Meeting Nov 23 2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

WRITTEN PUBLIC COMMENT 

November 23, 2021

Board of Police Commissioners 

Special Meeting 

Zoom video Conference 

Webinar ID 289-225-944

To Commissioners:

William J. Briggs, II President

Eileen Decker, Vice President

Dale Bonner

Maria Lou Calanche

Steve Soboroff

Dear Commissioners:

I ask that you give heavy consideration to my requests and statements which are in 
line with my neighrborhood and local community.

Regarding staffing:  Increase police department staffing - all departments -as to 
not have professional and highly trained officers on desk duty when they should be 
at their regular posts-on the street and investigating crimes.



Regarding funding:  Reverse all defunding. LAPD is out first line of defense for 
civilians. By defunding the city has removed the safety net, physical and mental, of
our community. Since the City seems to be so conerned for people's emotional state 
as of late, please consider the emotional state of our fears. My community is in 
fear of constant crimes directly to our persons and properties.

Granting power to a said group of people whose goal is just to "hurt" LAPD to have 
revenge is not productive, as I'm sure you all have seen by the increase crime 
statistics. We need LAPD, OUR OFFICERS, to 110% have what they need to secure our 
communities. I now have a lacking police department to satisfy the needs of people 
full revenge and hate. That is counterproductive and has led to more divisivness we 
do not need-at anytime. Our officers have been trampled on by groups that have and 
are biting off thier nose to save thier face. Defunding has hurt all of us, 
lawabiding and non-;law abiding.

Los Angeles is ONE OF THREE top cities where it is not recommended to live. Begin to
change that by FUNDING THE POLICE 100%. Give them what they need and the City WILL 
get what it wants-SAFETY. 

Fund Safety Fund Healthy Communities 

Do not support CRIME by DEFUNDING THE POLICE DEPARTMENT

Do not Fund the Revenge and Hate of people

Thank you and with respect,

E. Nahmias 

Sent with ProtonMail 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprotonmail.com%2F
&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C5eef90012ba745bf1e7708d9adf008ea%7C
642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732068727967989%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3
d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=4q
lup%2F%2FoxTP0dQrIq7ZJy5ZnTLTFXeuOnu1RdyDjU1I%3D&reserved=0>  Secure Email.

 From: Ellie Abrams < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:45 AM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 



lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 
Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

$717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same department that 
has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks
$313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”
$1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last one to 
destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The families
LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly trying to 
replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little scrutiny they 
ever expect for their spending demands.
Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 



substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Ellie Abrams
 From: Nichole Heil < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:13 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Regarding tomorrow's LA Police Commision Meeting

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon, my name is Nichole Heil and I’m a Los Angeles resident (East 
Hollywood, 90029). I strongly urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. The 
City needs to focus more resources on COVID recovery and community resources, not 
inflating the police budget. Thank you.

 From: Antonia Lorenzo <antoniaclorenzo@gmail.com>
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:28 PM



 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Proposed 2022 Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, 

My name is Antonia Lorenzo. I'm a resident of Los Angeles emailing to request that 
the budget proposed by LAPD for 2022 be denied. It is absurd that an increase in the
police budget is being considered. It doesn't matter what the kind of programming is
for this budget in my eyes. Changes in policing should not imply that a larger 
budget is being given to police departments to implement those changes. Instead, 
investing in other public services should be a priority. Thank you for your time.

Antonia  
 From: Lucas O'Connor < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:34 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 



Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C74c56df5677148162b7108d9adf7641e%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732100315738142%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=4Xer%2F8EIqDdJUKgFA46Bi
GWzqopUJqsi3K6XWEzLDLQ%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of



adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Lucas O'Connor

 From: Jennifer Maldonado Tooley < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:37 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: Michel Moore; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 

Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
ethics.commission@lacity.org; james.queally@latimes.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; 
mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Richard Tefank; Sandra 
Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. Briggs, II; 
paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,



LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”
 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2F
url%3Fq%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Furl%3Fq%253Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement%2526amp%3Bsa%253DD%2
526amp%3Bsource%253Deditors%2526amp%3Bust%253D1637616625971000%2526amp%3Busg%253DAOv
Vaw3Pi7MbEGJLapJ7YFItnH-F%26sa%3DD%26source%3Ddocs%26ust%3D1637616626095000%26usg%3D
AOvVaw0FgI6qQLxKd-_B2mzCFiZ8&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cc3f52dd
905c6416b111c08d9adf7d085%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C6377321021519
05107%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLC
JXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=EBt38XQ5vqBYKgHZMcReClyW%2BcpL3U%2BgAmQXaFpCXwg%3D&reserve
d=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 
billion arena and center for the Clippers that will displace local residents. Part 



of the land sold for the site were private homes, businesses, and a church taken by 
the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Jennifer Tooley 

 From: Laura Maria Stephens < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:38 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 



<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C3a57477a0a9b42c1942408d9adf809af%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732103847094072%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=5cu92imadTnCwG6NC0io9MP
BMrRWiRcHhB9sqY2%2B%2F6Q%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Laura Stephens

 From: Catherine Safley < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:40 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 



lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design.

This budget includes the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s architecture 
of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s aerial surveillance and 
tracking of people, and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air Support Division. 
Additional budget items include:

$717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same department that 
has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks and defying CDC physical 
distancing guidelines, thus contributing to the spread of COVID

$313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

$1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last one to 
destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The families
LAPD displaced in this disaster remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so 
quickly trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how 
little scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Also included is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence.

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 



Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year Steve Ballmer completed the 
purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the 
Clippers that will displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were
private homes, businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain.

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment: let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on them; the Police 
Commission does not currently allow this out of fear of public knowledge and public 
comment.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately and maintain a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,
Catherine Safley

 From:
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:42 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 



Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”
 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 



additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2F
url%3Fq%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Furl%3Fq%253Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement%2526amp%3Bsa%253DD%2
526amp%3Bsource%253Deditors%2526amp%3Bust%253D1637617196040000%2526amp%3Busg%253DAOv
Vaw3kbAPMt28DyedX28IepS48%26sa%3DD%26source%3Ddocs%26ust%3D1637617196093000%26usg%3D
AOvVaw3NrM4vSEtGKn2ah-Nh8COa&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C0bfd708
88376488efcaa08d9adf8811c%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C6377321051030
03812%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLC
JXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=5x3VOo75h%2FrsG7BxVg7jZBBp0A%2FO%2BJTsl%2F2TpnWmk6Q%3D&res
erved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 
billion arena and center for the Clippers that will displace local residents. Part 
of the land sold for the site were private homes, businesses, and a church taken by 
the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Becca vb

 From: Annedell Walker < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:42 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 



mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/8/21

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is 
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over 
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families 
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in 
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment 
in supportive and fulfilling community services. These funds have been requested by 
the majority of Angelenos to go directly to the people, instead of being wasted on 
police.

    For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws,
all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the 
George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t 
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous 
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police 
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the 
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using 
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. 
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit 
racial profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 



policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Annedell Walker

 From: Jack MacCarthy < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:59 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: Michel Moore; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 

Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
ethics.commission@lacity.org; james.queally@latimes.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; 
mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Richard Tefank; Sandra 
Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. Briggs, II; 
paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks



 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”
 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2F
url%3Fq%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Furl%3Fq%253Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement%2526amp%3Bsa%253DD%2
526amp%3Bsource%253Deditors%2526amp%3Bust%253D1637618266014000%2526amp%3Busg%253DAOv
Vaw3NvVMvbstCesocPEQ0lqm4%26sa%3DD%26source%3Ddocs%26ust%3D1637618266066000%26usg%3D
AOvVaw3R47GTqqtiqDCQavfRccrZ&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C2c9dbde
8df1a417914f208d9adfafe7d%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C6377321158051
04872%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLC
JXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=a0WRDQdbvRD%2BkqwfpA42ngK%2FsMsfQbW1nqZgfVdNP9M%3D&reserve
d=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 
billion arena and center for the Clippers that will displace local residents. Part 
of the land sold for the site were private homes, businesses, and a church taken by 
the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.



Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Jack MacCarthy 

 From: Audrey Georg < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 1:22 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: My public comment for the PC meeting on 11/23/21

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance



and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C81555f12006b42dc58ab08d9adfe1d6f%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732129200853421%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=cvc4rm7DzbDB8r4AQLgaONe
0qbvCc1LttqYWAu5Ob5Y%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in
Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!



A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Audrey Georg

“If you are neutral in situations of injustice, you have chosen the side of the 
oppressor.”  Desmond Tutu

 From: Lisa Barry < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 1:21 PM

 To: Police Commission; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; 
Eileen Decker; ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; 
Steve Soboroff; lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore;
William J. Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 



Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”
 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2F
url%3Fq%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Furl%3Fq%253Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement%2526amp%3Bsa%253DD%2
526amp%3Bsource%253Deditors%2526amp%3Bust%253D1637619490504000%2526amp%3Busg%253DAOv
Vaw1qyK3SjNn1wTJO_rUKpMaC%26sa%3DD%26source%3Ddocs%26ust%3D1637619490717000%26usg%3D
AOvVaw1fYRvZmfNf1M3M6gPUHJqu&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C921c56c
986f44d0f997708d9adfdf909%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C6377321292040
89204%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLC



JXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=RKyE%2FkrRXKWXXh89JZYo9RTOAzNFkur2f5xK%2FgmEBnA%3D&reserve
d=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 
billion arena and center for the Clippers that will displace local residents. Part 
of the land sold for the site were private homes, businesses, and a church taken by 
the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Lisa Cortez Barry 

Sent from my iPhone
 From: Leah Folta < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 1:52 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject the $213m budget increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello -- 

My name is Leah Folta, and I'm a Los Angeles resident. Citizens like me have shown 
the last couple years that we're in favor of reducing violence in our communities 
and focusing on constructive solutions by allocating less funding to police and more



funding to other forms of community care and conflict resolution. Please reject the 
increase to funding our already outrageously well funded police department. 

Thank you. 
 From: Julie Trinh <julie1hoang@yahoo.com>
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:00 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject Increase 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Julie and I am a long time Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the proposed LAPD  budget for 2022-2023. We need to invest in the resources 
to better our suffering communities and not more police. Resident suffer with little
help and the streets are filled an unhoused population who get little to no 
attention. We must take care of the people first! 

 From: Allison Day < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:08 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Do NOT approve LAPD's 2022-2023 budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Police Commission:

My name is Allison Day, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police.  

It is well established that resources invested into permanent housing, health/mental
health/addiction services and education will do far more to reduce crime - much of 
it driven by desperation and poverty - than adding to an already extremely bloated 
and excessive police budget. Just take a look at LAPD's clearance rate - LAPD is 
ineffective at its job. I urge you to stop throwing more money at trainings, 
militarized gear and vehicles, and other technologies while other critical services 
receive a miniscule fraction of the budget. In a city blighted by heart wrenching 
poverty and literal slums out of a dystopian nightmare, it is unethical to the 
extreme that over $3 billion in city funds should go to an organization paid to 
harass, displace and criminalize our most vulnerable when actual human services are 



indicated to address the problem. 

Again, I urge you to take critical action to defund the LAPD - a failing and 
flailing organization and not support adding to their already absurd budget.

Thank You,

Allison Day
90041

 From: Tim Halbur < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:14 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: LAPD proposed budget for next year

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

LAPD Police Commissioners - 

As a citizen of Los Angeles, I implore you to reject the LAPD's ballooning budget 
tomorrow and keep it from continuing on to the Mayor's desk. This budget represents 
a $213 MILLION increase over last year. That is unacceptable when the police budget 
is already half of the city's expenditure.

I was one of hundreds of thousands of Angelenos who took to the streets last year to
protest police killing, their priorities and methods, and their budget. We called 
for humane alternatives to policing like using mental health crisis workers instead 
of armed police in many cases. This budget shows a blatant disregard of the will of 
the people, and a doubling down on the militaristic and violent approach to policing
that promotes an us vs. them mentality that disproportionately affects poor, Black, 
and Latinx people. 

REJECT this budget and insist on DECREASING the amount from last year's 
recommendation. Fight for humane alternatives to policing in cases where an armed 
response is not needed. 

Thanks, 

Tim Halbur

Los Angeles, CA 90013

 From: Sarah Bowers < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:28 PM

 To: Police Commission; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker; 



ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; Mayor 
Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org

 Subject: BOPC Public Comment: 11/23/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Board of Commissioners and City Council Members:

As a citizen of Los Angeles District 11 I'm writing to submit public comments to the
LAPC Meeting.

While I'm always disappointed in LAPD and the Commission, this week has been 
incredibly flabbergasting and astounding. LAPD now demands another enormous budget 
increase for their already bloated and gargantuan budget. They already spend $8 
million per day of Angelenos's money, but Angelenos ourselves don't want the police.
In addition, LAPD has no true watchdogs that even hold them accountable for how they
spend Angelenos's money. The Police Commission does nothing to stop LAPD from doing 
whatever they want. 

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design.

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. I live in Westchester and am constantly plagued by LAPD 
helicopters flying above my neighborhood. 

Additional budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks



 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

 * Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety 
Partnership (CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an 
“evaluation” by UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely 
flawed, paid for by the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. 
Community members living in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front 
for racial profiling, displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7Cb9fffd59a5c14498128508d9ae074d15%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732168673954986%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Vf3c4o4MJY38noULtk390Sj
1RRnNsEd1CSY2TCLih50%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in
Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.



General Public Comment: Public Comment Limitations

Stop capping your meetings’ public comment period at a mere forty-five minutes. You 
give 45 minutes for public comment from a city of 4 million people. Despite your 
weekly protestations to the contrary, you are silencing the voices of Angelenos by 
limiting who can speak at your meetings, and for how long.

Let people speak after each agenda item; the other way doesn’t make sense.

Members of the communities most affected by policing are by far the most 
knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters before the board, and 
about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to hear what they have to say.

General Public Comment: LAPC Meeting Time
Why are these meetings held at the same time as City Council and Board of Supervisor
meetings? Can we please change the meeting time so more people can participate in 
the meetings?

Sincerely,
Sarah Bowers

 From: Rachel Hastings Saunders < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:36 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject LAPD Budget Increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, 

My name is Rachel Hastings Saunders and I've been a resident of Los Angeles for over
a decade.

I'm urging you to reject the LAPD's proposed 2022-2023 budget. There is no reason 
that the LAPD needs an additional $213 million. That money would be much better 
spent actually helping our fellow residents (via housing or education, for example) 
instead of criminalizing them.

Thank you for your time,
Rachel Hastings Saunders

 From: Milan Roberson < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:37 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Please Reject LAPD 2022-2023 Budget



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Milan Roberson and I am a Los Angeles resident and a proud member of UAW 
2865. I strongly urge you to REJECT the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. Los Angeles needs 
to invest in resources for the community, NOT in more policing.

 From: Robert LoPresti <robertlopresti11@gmail.com>
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:40 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Need for Additional Officers

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

It is my opinion that there is a need for additional police officers, not a 
reduction. During these difficult times we have seen our police officer numbers 
decrease, or stay constant, while there is an increase in population, and a 
significant increase in crime. We are in need of an increase in the number of 
officers to properly respond to criminal activity, especially in a timely manner. 
The current response time is unacceptable due to the lack of officers. The cry from 
a small group of citizens to defund the police, or reduce it”s ranks, is not the 
opinion of the majority. It is just the opposite, we need more police in this more 
dangerous and high crime times we are in. Please do not let the more vocal dictate 
the need for more officers and civilian support staff. It is time to get a more 
active police force so they can become more involve in the communities, thereby 
gaining the trust of the citizens who question their effectiveness. GIVE US MORE 
POLICE OFFICERS.

Thanks
Bob LoPresti

 From: Gabriel Diani < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:40 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 



Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7Ce47cce9631b840e12d7608d9ae091df9%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732176925055938%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA



iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=W4QKYB2gvEuPcQOvc4fDOWX
X3r1aJt%2FLDuxyU7nf40U%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed, 

Gabe Diani
 From: Jenell Louissaint < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:53 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: REJECT THE LAPD 2022-2023 BUDGET

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, 



My name is Jenell Louissaint, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police.

Best,
Jenell Louissaint 

 From: Maddie Kane < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:54 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon!

My name is Madilyne Kane and I'm a Los Angeles resident. I find our community is 
lacking in resources for underserved communities; the police are not one of these 
communities and certainly not lacking in funds or resources. I strongly recommend 
rejecting the LAPD budget increase.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Madilyne Kane

 From: Michael Levin < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:54 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: No Budget Increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I live in LA. There are many problems in our city. The answers to absolutely none of
them involve giving more money to the police. We need to invest in resources for the
community. For people struggling. To make the city an easier place to start a 
business and get affordable housing to every resident. A budget increase to the 
already astonishingly bloated LAPD budget does not help achieve that. I strongly 
urge you to reject the 2022-23 budget increase. 

-Mike Levin
 From: Edmond Camp < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:01 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject the 2022-2023 budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 



attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Edmond and I am a resident of Los Angleles. I’m asking that you reject 
this increase of the budget and push it to more community based housing and 
transportation. I work in Ktown and there are no benches out here, really sad to 
see.
Thank you

Sent from my iPhone
 From: Josh Shaw < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:11 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: 2022-23 Police Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello my name is Joshua Shaw. I'm an LA resident, zip 90020. The upcoming 22-23 LAPD
budget is an absurd use of tax payers' dollars. I urge you to reject the budget and 
instead invest in preserving existing affordable housing, non violent emergency 
services, and other urgently underfunded areas like the arts.

Police do not prevent crime, and especially not LAPD. We should be investing in 
positive resources, accessible and beneficial to everyone in our community

 From: Jillian Strong < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:12 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject LAPD 2022-2023 Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Jillian Strong and I am a resident of LA county. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police. If this budget is approved, it will be the LAPD’s 
largest budget ever and an insult to the public’s growing calls to divest from 
policing and invest in communities. If this proposal goes through, the LAPD budget 
will have increased over 52% in one decade alone. This is an unacceptable use of 
funds and resources intended to benefit communities - this budget proposal is in 
fact a detriment to our communities. Please reject this budget.

 From: Lisa Aragona < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:14 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Urging defunding the police



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I’m writing from Glendale to support rejecting the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget and 
urging instead to allocate less money to the police, a source of human harm, and 
investing resources in more-needed public safety measures and community services 
instead.

To be clear, the police are a demonstrated threat to public safety, and our 
communities deserve to live and thrive without that threat.

Thank you.
 From: Gina TST < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:23 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: DEFUND LAPD BOPC 11/22/21

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:



 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C1613a2b2044b468ec9d908d9ae0f0a4c%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732202338972809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=8u9COez%2F8tFiGGTPZAu0Q
fPjLDPzUyLSfyCEijMywuY%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 



departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Gina Viola

 From: Katherine Tattersfield < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:24 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD 2022-2023 Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, 

My name is Katherine Tattersfield & I'm an LA resident in Council District 12. I am 
writing as the LAPD 2022-2023 budget must be rejected. The LAPD already eats up over
half of our City's resources. The last thing they need is even more money that 
should be put towards helping people, not punishing or harassing them.

The LAPD wastes tons of money on useless PR stunts, such as Coffee with a Cop, LAPD 
Story time at local libraries, & working security for Environmental Awareness Day, a
family event in Chatsworth last weekend that definitely did not need 10+ cops on 
site.

I've personally witnessed numerous police officers respond to situations where 
mental health crisis teams would be far more appropriate than cops with  guns. A few
weeks ago, I saw SIX cops show up for a CARE+ sweep involving one elderly, disabled 
unhoused person of color. That person is actively working with the department of 



mental health, & the cops made the situation much worse by traumatizing someone 
already dealing with serious issues.

The people of LA overwhelmingly supported Measure J, which called for reallocating 
law enforcement funds to community programs for housing, food, and healthcare. 
Please hear us & reject this budget that's diametrically opposed to the will of 
Angelenos. 

Thank you, 
Katherine Tattersfield 
West Valley People's Alliance 

 From: Steven Sheldon < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:26 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Increase the number of LAPD Officers

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am writing to you to voice my opinion that the LAPD needs to expand the size of 
the force of officers. The ratio of officers to the population keeps getting smaller
every year.   

With all the threats out there between terrorism, cyber hacking, discrimination, 
homeless, criminals that are let out on our streets and so many others we need to 
expand the force.

Thank you for taking the time to read my concerns.

Sincerely,

Steven Shedlon
Northridge

 From: STEVEN CHUN < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:29 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD BUDGET PROPOSAL 2022 PUBLIC COMMENT

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Steven Chun and I am a resident of Los Angeles. I am writing to demand 
that the Police Commission opposes LAPDs 2022-2023 budget proposal.  

A further increase of the LAPD budget is truly disgusting, especially when it means 
that even MORE money and resources will be siphoned away from communities who need 



it, into an already hyper-inflated Police budget that takes up nearly half of the 
entire budget.

I demand that the commission not fall for the fear-mongering misinformation spread 
by the LAPD about “increased crime” caused by “the defunding” (LAPDs overall budget 
did NOT decrease. It increased by less).

Investing into police and incarceration is NOT and will NEVER be “crime prevention.”
 The only way to truly reduce crime and make our communities safer is to reject the 
misinformation of police and to INVEST IN COMMUNITIES. 

We can build more schools and pay more to teachers to keep kids out of trouble.  We 
can build more permanent supportive housing to get Unhoused people off of the 
streets. We can invest in job programs and more to help those who are struggling to 
get by. 

The answer is NOT more funding to LAPD

Thank you,

Steven Chun
 From: Dylan Cheely < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:30 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Public comment RE: LAPD budget proposal

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it concerns: 

I am a resident of the Koreatown district of Los Angeles, and I have seen firsthand 
what happens when police are given heaps of city money while very little is allotted
to social services for our city's most vulnerable residents. I am asking that the 
city not raise the budget of the LAPD and instead have a discussion with residents 
about how that money could be better spent on, say, services that will help get our 
homeless neighbors into shelters or homes.

- Dylan Cheely
 From: Jessica Blickley < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:33 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: 2022-2023 Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi,  
As a resident of Los Angeles living in Highland Park, I am strongly opposed to the 



LAPD's proposed budget for 2022-2023. The proposed increase of $213 million dollars 
should be rejected as the city's limited resources should be invested in the 
community, not in increasing the already bloated LAPD budget. 
Jessica Blickley

 From: Lucia Pier < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:35 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; Councilmember Rodriguez; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/23/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 



trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C8a3b8ddf1e424275060008d9ae10b7df%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732209132320788%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=3gBRlUwNNrALSJkQh9AaAEo
2B054%2BSXiOWSY0FF1svc%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 



Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Lucia Pier

-- 

LUCIA PIER
she/her/hers

 From: Mikkie Loi < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:37 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Public Comment on All Items for the November 23, 2021 The Board of 

Police commissioners Special Meeting

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Commissioners:

I am in support for the proposal to raise the staffing levels at the LAPD.

When the defund the police movement resulted in a dramatic and drastic cut to the 
LAPD budget, we saw tremendous increase in crime, both in violent and property crime
and the loss of respect towards the Department.  Many great officers have either 
retired or resigned following this demoralization and budget cuts.

Change is possible but not with cuts to the budget or to the personnel. Continuous  
improvement in policy, training and education is what makes the difference which the
LAPD has been doing over the years.  Many may not know that the LAPD is the leading 
law enforcement agency in the US.

With the population and population density increasing, the current number of 
officers and patrol units are not enough to handle the volume of calls...we need 
more officers on staff/shift...and more civilian employees so that the officers can 
do police work and not paperwork.  



The City is growing by the minute and we need top notch law enforcement officers 
like the LAPD to be here to protect and serve everyone in Los Angeles.

Respectfully,
mikkie loi

 From: SHERRY VARON < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:51 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPCFails;  lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021  

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 *
 $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 *
 $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”



 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7Cd3679c8a297a4d9b78e808d9ae12fb54%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732218824684342%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=9tA9DHkugrnDs8beYRZvpJH
780jKluXbzWpAXH4msMo%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land in
Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 



speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.
Sherry Varon

 From: Jonathan Lee < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:54 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Reject the increased LAPD 2022-2023 Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern, 

LAPD's budget is already over $3 billion. When thousands are hurting and living on 
the street, the solution is not more money to the police. Give it to the people, 
give it towards affordable housing, and give it to teachers -- the community. This 
is proven to improve lives and decrease crime. 

Thank you,

Jon
 From: Allyson Banales < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:55 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Invest in community, not more policing

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Allyson Banales, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police. I implore you to think about other community resources 
to put this kind of money into to best serve the Los Angeles community. 

Sincerely,
Allyson

 From: Robert A. Ringler < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:56 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: Robert A. Ringler

 Subject: Public Comments for November 23rd 

 Importance: High



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Commissioners,

 

Please note that I support item 5 B on the agenda and ask that you approve this 
agenda item. 

 

Los Angeles is a diverse and large city that deserves a 1st class police department 
as the LAPD. 

 

To me the proposed budget is a modest one compared to other cities of comparable 
size:

 

LAPD Compared to NYPD and Chicago PD:

 

1. New York has a population of  8, 398, 748, 36, 008 Police Officers a ratio of 
1/233 and an annual budget of $6 Billion. 

 

2. Chicago has a population 2, 705, 900, 11, 965 Police Officers, a ratio of 1/226 
and an annual budget of 1.76 Billion. 

 

3. Los Angeles has a population of 3,990,469, 9, 870 Police Officers a ratio of 
1/404 and an annual budget of only 1.86 Billion. WLA alone has 65 Square miles to 
Patrol.

 

There are many voices to be heard but profanity and negativity toward the LAPD and 
Police Chief are not the voices you should hear at your meetings and won’t solve the
many complex issues our city faces. 

 

I therefore lend my positive voice to the others who have remained silent until now 



and lend my support to item #5 B on the agenda. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Robert A. Ringler 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 From: Joanna Aragon < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:57 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: No budget increase 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I believe our public resources could be better spent on youth and services for women
than on a bigger LAPD budget .

Best ,

Joanna Aragon

Sent from my iPhone
 From: Assata Production < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:57 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Written public comment

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 



Hi! I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 
budget. We need to invest in resources for the community, not more police. 

 From: Corinne Baptiste <cbaps72@yahoo.com>
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:57 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: VOTE NO on the 12% police budget increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Corinne Baptiste, and I’m a West Adams, Los Angeles resident. I strongly 
urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for 
the community, not more police. 

 From: phillip kim < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:58 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Regarding LAPD 2022-2023 proposed budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Phillip Kim and I am a Los Angeles resident.

In what world are you living in? How do you turn a blind eye to the continued 
complete failures of the LAPD? They continue to murder with no accountability. They 
blew up a whole neighborhood for a disastrous photo-op. They refuse to get 
vaccinated and in fact go out and are violently protesting against public safety. 
The fail to prevent most crimes. Use their outsized power and ludicrously expensive 
military equipment to selectively oppress and harm Black and brown communities. None
of the harm they cause comes out of their budget or pensions but rather city funds. 
All these funds that could be invested in social programs to address the housing 
crisis, mental health services, sustainable food systems, emergency preparedness are
being extorted by the LAPD, who mostly live outside of LA. They take our tax dollars
with their very fat salaries and go spend them in the suburbs.

COVID-19 and the George Floyd uprisings made apparent what we should have been 
spending our city budgets on was social safety nets and housing. Please be brave and
stand up to this non-sensical increase to a already ridiculous budget. I strongly 
urge you to reject the 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, NOT more police.

I beg of you to end this cycle of lunacy.
 From: Nikki Osborne < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:58 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Please reject the LAPD budget



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Nikki Osborne and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police.

Thank you,
Nikki
-- 

 
<https://docs.google.com/uc?export=download&id=1mDmYFu_9KV9rHmt4GentArmjj5F4wE1h&rev
id=0B0Rr3XJmNsrhMCtWMVZPVXQ0bitUMEpRdkI4UEF6eUpMQXA0PQ> 

nikkioz.com 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nikkioz.com%2
F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Ca13381c511bc4e954ae608d9ae13ef9e%7
C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732222914432974%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb
3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=F
M%2BQnyutRIva3wDybrgTpCzISGfVAYT5Qmh80IUR8JE%3D&reserved=0> 

@nikki0h 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com
%2Fnikki0h%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Ca13381c511bc4e954ae608
d9ae13ef9e%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732222914432974%7CUnknown
%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C
3000&sdata=m6DWhqxA6l96VJ7YAvzCq%2F1MxZosN5YVqSzQVVDDbUM%3D&reserved=0> 
@nikki0hdraws 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com
%2Fnikki0hdraws%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Ca13381c511bc4e954
ae608d9ae13ef9e%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732222914442935%7CUn
known%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%
3D%7C3000&sdata=6xo9UGKlJFtt9%2FWK%2BppGdhWrEvvBN6QZxcjk1UwsWkI%3D&reserved=0> 

 From: Matyos Kidane < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:58 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;



councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 



additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7Cac4b3f32a54f4f24eb7608d9ae13f7d2%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732223072063886%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=4IdQPnDdgM7%2B2OWpGWjvF
kZK%2FmxvWygVby%2BR2mqF4DY%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Matyos
 From: Agnes Borinsky < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:58 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: LAPD Budget - strong NO

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 



Hello, 

My name is Agnes, and I'm a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to reject the 
LAPD's 2022-23 budget. I've seen how the police fail to actually serve the needs of 
our communities; those resources could be much better directed towards community 
organizations, housing, healthcare, and parks. 

I'm also deeply concerned about the increase in racially-biased LAPD surveillance, 
and the proposed budget seems to promise a whole slew of that, too. 

In any event, I'm keeping a close eye on how the city continues to violently 
mishandle issues of housing and criminalization of those without homes, and look 
forward to voting in ways that reflect my chagrin.

Thank you,
Agnes (Alexander) Borinsky

90026
 From:
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:59 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: DEFUND LAPD

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Not only has the sheriff shown he has little to no regard for the members of the 
community he supposedly takes care of, the LAPD is ridiculously overfunded. NO NEW 
FUNDS SHOULD BE ALLOCATED. Instead they should be redistributed to create resources 
for the unhoused that keep being kicked out of places rather than helped.

NO MORE MONEY FOR THE LAPD.

Sent from my iPhone
 From: Emily Tetri < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:59 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi, 
I'm a resident of Los Angeles County and I want to urge you to reject the LAPD 
2022-2023 budget. There's too much evidence that investing more in policing doesn't 
work. We need to spend that money on community resources and not more policing.
Best



Emily Tetri
 From: cwilli7269 < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 3:59 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: STOP FUNDING LAPD

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please stop finding associations who do not care about the entire population I Los 
Angeles help the community by giving money to house and feed the masses in Los 
Angeles 

Thank you 
Laddie Williams 
Venice Ca 90291

Sent from my Galaxy

 From: Thomas Kiely < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:00 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject lapd budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Thomas Kiely, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police.

 From: Jih-Fei Cheng < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:03 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: LAPD 2022-2023 Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear LAPD Police Commission:

My name is Jih-Fei Cheng and I’m a long time, former Los Angeles city and current LA



county resident. I strongly urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need 
to invest  in community resources and care, not police.

All the best,

Jih-Fei Cheng

 From: Rosario Elizabeth < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:05 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD BUDGET PROPOSAL

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Rosario Bonilla I am a resident of Los Angeles. I am writing to urge you 
to reject the 2022-2023 LAPD budget increase.
Housing is such an important issue and has been for many years in Los Angeles. Now 
the pandemic has deepened the housing crisis, and instead of investing in housing 
programs and resources for unhoused people you now ask for an increase in policing? 
How does that make any sense.
Invest in resources for communities, not more police.
These funds could go to help so many communities.

 From: Michelle Leibel < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:06 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Michelle Leibel, and I’m a resident of Los Angeles. I strongly oppose the
proposed LAPD 2022-2023 budget, and I urge you to one against it. We need to invest 
in resources to help our community, and services that would help the root cause of 
why people need to call the police, not add more police to the mix, especially given
the treatment by the LAPD to marginalized communities.

Thank you,
Michelle Leibel
Concerned Citizen

 From: Henry Wiencek < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:07 PM

 To: Police Commission



 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com
 Subject: LAPD Budget Proposal

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, my name is Henry Wiencek and I am a Los Angeles resident. I'm emailing to 
strongly ask that you REJECT the proposed LAPD budget. I believe it is time for our 
city to pursue new forms of law enforcement. 

Thank you,
Henry Wiencek

 From: Yego Moravia < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:09 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD budget must focus on community needs

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Yaeger Moravia, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police. 

 From: Rachel Dukes < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:08 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Rachel Dukes and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources which benefit our
neighbors and community, not in the police.

Sincerely,

Rachel Dukes 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmixtapecomics.com%
2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cf7bc2ac4997e4c3656ce08d9ae155587%
7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732229382020465%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
b3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=
cLRyDjN2%2BMtxsXL6Rv1csbugHlRSXOocrd5aw1tSTcs%3D&reserved=0> 

90027
 
<https://mailfoogae.appspot.com/t?sender=aZHVrZXMucmFjaGVsQGdtYWlsLmNvbQ%3D%3D&type=
zerocontent&guid=fda5c77e-f342-485d-abdd-c102622bc446> ?



 From: Tyler Boudreaux < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:09 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: REJECT THE LAPD BUDGET INCREASE

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear city officials, 

It is your job to accurately reflect the needs of the people, not the police. It is 
outrageous that the LAPD has the audacity to request a $213million increase to the 
budget, when our city faces much larger issues, like housing, like mental health 
services, like after school programs, like food assistance programs. The LAPD does 
not feed the people of Los Angeles, the LAPD does not house the people of Los 
Angeles, why should they be allowed to eat up more of our city budget?! It's a 
ridiculous spit in the face to every struggling Angeleno to even consider this 
budget increase. Especially when you look at what the budget increase is actually 
requesting funds for. LAPD does not need $463,500 for a diversity, equity and 
inclusion program. No amount of anti-bias training will undo the inherent bias that 
this racist policing system acts upon. Requesting close to $1million for a new 
containment vehicle after blowing one up in the 27th St./San Pedro neighborhood is a
slap in the face of every resident who is still displaced from their community 
because LAPD wanted to do a PR stunt and didn't think about "protecting and serving"
that community. 2 people died and the city still has not even acknowledged it.

This budget proposal is shameful and should be immediately disregarded. The LAPD 
already swallows more than half of the city budget. If they can't do their jobs with
the $3.1billion they have, STOP GIVING MONEY TO A FAILED SYSTEM AND ACTUALLY 
REIMAGINE PUBLIC SAFETY. Not only would Defunding The Police save lives, it will BE 
A GOOD INVESTMENT IN THE PEOPLE. As a born and raised Angeleno living in Council 
District 10, I'm urging you to reject this budget proposal and Defund The Police.

Sincerely,
Tyler Boudreaux

 From: Sean Kleinman-Sishc < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:10 PM



 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD Budget Proposal

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

There is no amount of money that can be thrown at the police which will cause them 
to be a net positive to public safety. The issue is not and has never been an issue 
of funding. The LAPD Budget currently eclipses the GDP of some small nations, and 
yet the department has failed to deliver on public safety. Instead, police resources
are used to harass people of color, our unhoused neighbors, and many other 
marginalized communities. I understand that the worries of myself and all others who
voice opposition will be dismissed on ideological grounds, but the current approach 
to public safety has failed. It continues to fail. It does not take a partisan to 
understand that a new approach is required, and continuing to inflate police budgets
can not be part of that approach.

 From: Wilder Yari < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:11 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: 2022-2023 budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi, 

I’m an Angeleno and have lived here for the last five years. I have seen firsthand 
how much the houseless community needs community-funded healthcare and housing 
programs, NOT more police funding. I urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget.

Wilder Yari 
 From: Zacari Tatum < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:14 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: DO NOT INCREASE LAPD BUDGET

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Zacari, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to reject the
LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the community, not more 
police. Helping the community starts with directing that money to community programs
not cops!  

 From:
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:14 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Budgeting Meeting Item 5B - LA citizen input!! 



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Audrey Nguyen and I’m a resident of LA. I strongly strongly disagree with
the proposal for an increased budget. I do not want to see more cops on the street 
armed to the teeth to beat up innocent people. It scares me, my family, and my 
friends to have that kind of presence. If crime has gone down over the years 
(according to your own statistics) we don’t need this kind of budget anymore. What 
we need is to push for a budget that supports the people’s well-being and not for 
this false sense of safety. What makes people feel safe is knowing they won’t be 
evicted from their longtime homes, is knowing they can make a livable wage so they 
can make rent and not have to get other side jobs or hustles, is knowing that if 
their shitty job doesn’t provide health insurance that there are safety nets in 
place for them to receive care ESPECIALLY when a crisis emerges like in a pandemic, 
and is knowing that we are safe from climate catastrophe. Let me ask you how are 
police protecting us from a catastrophic downfall in the economy? How are the police
protecting us from a rapidly looming climate emergency? Should we not have more 
programs in place for fire emergencies, for making sure homes are fire safe, for 
creating programs that involve Native Americans to steward the land as environmental
experts to prevent forest fires and more loss of life? Should we not have programs 
that restore jobs to the millions of people who lost them? Should we not have 
programs that convert homeless people into homed people?

Police don’t protect me, in fact they have assaulted me, my friends, and everyone 
else I know. They are bullies. And I see your budget, most of your time spent is 
administrative. What could your administration be doing if crime is going down?? Are
you all just filing speeding tickets and parking fines? It just doesn’t make sense 
to put 90% of our eggs, our tax payer money, MY TAX PAYER MONEY, into one FUCKING 
BASKET ESPECIALLY IN AN AREA THAT’S NOT GOING TO INCREASE QUALITY OF LIFE. Anyone 
that knows basic economy, knows you shouldn’t heavily invest in one thing, 
ESPECIALLY when that one thing doesn’t even largely benefit the development of 
society!!! We need more community programs, more community care, we need community 
restoration. Police man need to quit their jobs and be converted into workers for 
other programs SANS the violence, SANS the guns.

If you have any humanity in you please listen to Angelenos and their pleas, invest 
in people and not in policing them. Unless of course you are trying to establish a 
dictatorship, then I guess you can ignore me. You’d probably ignore me regardless. 
But POLICE DONT NEED 3 BILLION DOLLARS. The PEOPLE NEED IT. THE KIDS NEED It. THE 
CITY NEEDS IT. NOT THE POLICE. It just does not make sense from a developmental 
standpoint AT ALL.
-Audrey

 From: Julia Roca < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:15 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 



lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Upset with the budget increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

I have recently read about the $213 million budget increase for next year. I am 
highly concerned about this as it seems like the expenditures are not a priority at 
this time. I wish that the money not be spent on helicopters, surveillance, 
disinfecting robots, the planning group staffing olympics, or for the total 
containment of vehicles. 

I am also concerned that these efforts will not be beneficial to our race and 
disparity problems in the city. I am afraid that the people who will suffer the most
(Indigenous, Black, Brown,poor and disabled) are already hurting and will be put in 
impossible situations in an already inequal, hard life. 

There have been numerous stuies, including one from LMU commissioned by the city 
last year, that found that 66% of adults want to redirect the budget to local 
programs and I would like to see that happy. 

-- 

Cheers, 
Julia Roca

 From: Ariel Roman < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:15 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: 2021-2022 City of LA Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello,  



My name is Ariel Roman. I am a Los Angeles resident, and the fifth generation of my 
family to inhabit this city. 

As someone committed to this place, I STRONGLY ENCOURAGE YOU TO REJECT THIS BUDGET. 
LAPD has no right to ask for more money. It already controls more than half of our 
city's budget, and is an absolute drain on other, more vital resources. Housing, 
education, social services all suffer tremendously because of the amount of money 
the LAPD swallows up. It is our obligation as citizens to recognize the right thing 
to do: INVEST in resources for our community, NOT more police or policing!

This budget was astounding to read, and wildly tone deaf after all of the public 
outcry over the last two years. 

Again, I urge and demand: reject this budget!

Sincerely,
-- 

Ariel Roman 

 From: Liz Lopez < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:17 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject the LAPD'S 2022-2023 BUDGET

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Elizabeth Lopez, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police. We are still living amid a pandemic where many Los 
Angeles residents need the city to invest in resources that would allow affordable 
housing and give a home to many who have received eviction notices since the 
pandemic and made to pay after the moratorium Los Angeles passed. WE DO NOT NEED 
POLICE REFORM. IT DOES NOT WORK, SO QUIT SQUANDERING THE CITY'S MONEY AND GIVE IT 
BACK TO THE PEOPLE WHO NEED IT!

 From: Julia Marin < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:22 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Police Officer Staffing Levels

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 



attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Commissioners;

I fully support increasing the staffing of the Los Angeles Police Department.  I 
believe it is badly needed.
The Department is understaffed currently. Morale is low, Officers are not getting 
the support they need..
Violent crime is rising and people are failing to obey the laws that are on the 
books. Enforcement has
declined encouraging more crime.

With the coming Olympics I believe it is imperative that staffing levels be 
increased for the safety of all.

Thank You.
Julia Marin

 From: Joan Williamson < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:22 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject proposed increase to police budget 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
My name is Joan Williamson and I am a resident of the city of Los Angeles.  I 
strongly urge you to reject the 2022-2023 LAPD budget.  I believe that we need to 
invest in resources for the community, not more money for policing.
Thank you,
Joan Williamson

 From: Joan Williamson < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:22 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject proposed increase to police budget 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
I urge you to reject the increase to the police budget.  I believe in community 
outreach rather than additional funds for the police.

 From: Raul Anorve < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:22 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD Budget



ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Raul Anorve I am a constituent from 90032 to urge LA Police Commission  
to not give any additional funding to LAPD for the 2022-2023 budget. The LAPD 
doesn’t need any money. Such money should be given to house the unhoused, or to fix 
our streets, or to mental health facilities.

Thank you.

 From: Hiram Miles < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:23 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: Michel Moore; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 

Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
ethics.commission@lacity.org; james.queally@latimes.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; 
mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Richard Tefank; Sandra 
Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. Briggs, II; 
paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks



 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C90fd7509137341c2ce5c08d9ae17750d%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732238059184918%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=hxXxUlPH%2FQw4UZypdeW1a
jeGDMG46PJYZtNxm0Szydg%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.



Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Hiram Cormier Jr

 From: Lisa Savage < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:25 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Defund police

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As a former resident of Los Angeles with a son and grandchild who still live there, 
I call on you to defund police. Instead invest in community based programs to 
address poverty, provide support for mental health needs, including substance use 
disorders.

Lisa Savage
Solon, Maine

Sent from my iPhone
 From: Eli Jacobovitz < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:26 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD proposed budget for 2022-2023

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, 



My name is Brooke Jacobovitz, I am a resident of Los Angeles. I strongly urge you to
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police. For years now, the community of Los Angeles has been 
vocal about what are needs are and more money for police is NOT what we have been 
demanding. Communities should not fear for their lives when faced in an emergency, 
police do not make us safe, they actively endanger us and make our communities less 
safe. Please invest our tax paid funds into social workers, permanent supportive 
housing, and real solutions that the community has been demanding for many years 
now. Please listen to us and our needs.

 From:
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:33 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD Budget Comments

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Heidi Griswold, and I am an LA resident from 91601. I strongly urge you 
to reject the proposed 2022-2023 LAPD budget. We need to invest our city’s dollars 
in community resources and services, not the police.

Sent from my iPhone
 From: kayleigh fishe < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:35 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Kayleigh Fishe, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police. 

Sent from my iPhone
 From: Taline Calandrino < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:35 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Opposition to LAPD budget increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

It is highly disappointing to me to see the budget increase given to the LAPD rather
than public programs we do desperately need to help combat issues that we’ve been 



facing within LA. Homelessness has been a huge problem especially in the last year 
with COVID-19 and it makes absolutely no sense to give money to the LAPD rather than
to housing which can actually help with the issue and help get people that were 
adversely effected by the virus back on their feet again. It has been proven time 
and time again the police do not prevent crime but rather investing in providing 
opportunities in the community is what really prevents crime. None of these issues 
are going to get solved if all our money is going towards vilifying citizens that 
want their right to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness; we need to invest 
into the community and people because it is the people that make our communities the
best they can be.

 From: johnnie northrup < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:37 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Reject the Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello,

My name is Johnnie Northrup, LA Resident for 30 years, and this is the worst budget 
I've seen. At a time where communities are DESPERATE for funding for community 
services, to give LAPD MORE MONEY is downright idiotic at best. 

LA has been ravaged by COVID and is NOT doing well. This money could be used for so 
many great things like roads, transportation, health, jobs, homeless services, 
actual safety and security services, and other solutions to issues in our community,
instead of giving it to the LAPD -- already the most well-funded chunk of the city 
budget. This is city department, that, by their own admission, has a 20% rate of 
success when it comes to solving crime.

This is a time where communities need money and investment more than anything, so to
take that away from them and give it to a gang of people who are objectively and by 
their own admission, not good at the intended job of the department, is simply a 
waste of public resources. 

I hope you have the good sense to realize why wasting more money on a failed 
department is a waste of time and resources that could actually improve the city of 
LA. 

Thank you,
Johnnie Northrup

 From: Armando Tapia < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:37 PM

 To: Police Commission



 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com
 Subject: Reject the increase to the LAPD budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Armando tapia, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police. 

 From: Tiana McKenna < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:37 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 



department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7C9e46b52292484967e55c08d9ae1952a2%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732246643305689%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=EW0V1TIaw4jJ%2FtdIsmfBd
T3OhA1rNctchp4nfYzuEkc%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.



Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Sincerely,

Tiana McKenna

Los Angeles 90032

 From: Micki Boden < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:37 PM

 To: Police Commission; Mayor Helpdesk; Mayor.garcetti@lacity.org
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: NO to Police budget increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

We have marched in the streets, we have raised our voices, and we are demanding that
the proposed budget increase for the LAPD be tossed out and not passed. The police 
force in Los Angeles has billions of dollars, and bringing them over the $3 billion 
mark does zero for public safety. Studies have shown that the LAPD solves under 5% 
of crimes a year. Meanwhile, Black and Brown residents, unhoused people, rape 
victims, so on so forth get utterly ignored so the cops can refuse to wear masks, 
apply unneccesary force, murder Los Angelenos and do zero for the public safety of 
this city. Money is badly needed in other areas - $213 million would make a huge 
difference for housing, public services and resources that are not based on 
terrorizing the city. 

Reject the $213 million. 

Thank you,
Micki



 From: Shervin Aazami For Congress < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:38 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Please reject 2022 LAPD Budget Proposal

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon,

 

My name is Shervin Aazami, and I am a Los Angeles resident, father, and public 
health professional living in the West San Fernando Valley. I am emailing today to 
urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022 budget proposal which requests an increase of 
$213 million above its enacted level. 

 

For too long, city services from housing to public transit to park management have 
gone woefully underfunded while the LAPD takes the lion’s share of our city’s 
budget. Study after study has demonstrated that higher police budgets not only fail 
to meaningfully improve public safety or reduce crime, they drain critical resources
from social and public health programs that have long shown to have a much more 
significant impact on improving socioeconomic outcomes, increasing public safety, 
and improving community health. 

With countless Angelenos living paycheck to paycheck, beyond on rent, experiencing 
food insecurity, and unable to afford childcare or healthcare costs, we should not 
be putting our limited resources into more policing – instead, we should invest in 
the fundamental needs of our communities like affordable housing, transit expansion,
more green space, childcare, universal basic income, and other services. 

 

I again urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022 budget proposal. We deserve a People’s 
Budget – not one that perpetuates criminalization and incarceration as failed 
responses to what are inherently economic and public health issues.

 

Thank you.

 

 

Sent from Mail 



<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.microsoft.com%
2Ffwlink%2F%3FLinkId%3D550986&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C7df50b
40477d43ba1edb08d9ae197c21%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732246756
239866%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiL
CJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=KM2FQ7nfn0bOGU31h6r8CoD%2B49pqpPaXxzLVIPdorR8%3D&reserved
=0>  for Windows

 

 From: Eli Lanet < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:41 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject proposal to increase the police budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Eli Lanet and I am a resident of the city of Los Angeles. I strongly urge
you to reject the 2022-2023 LAPD budget. I believe that we need to invest in 
resources for the community, not more money for policing. This is a paramount issue 
to me and will determine the way I vote in the future.

-Eli
 From: Hazel Chun < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:42 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Reject LAPD budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Hazel Chun, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to reject
the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the community, not 
more police. The police cause active harm to all those around them. They do not heal
and protect communities.  Please invest in services instead   Do NOT  increase the 
policing of property and protection of a status quo that is failing thousands.  

Sent from my iPhone
 From:
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:43 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: On the budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 



attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Nick Scroggs, and I’m a long time Los Angeles resident, county and city. 
I strongly urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget, it’s a load, just gives 
the sense that you’re gearing up for something like rounding up the homeless and 
others into “sanctuaries” like on Deep Space Nine. You should invest in more in 
stuff like fixing the river, stoplights, food, resources for the community. 

 From: Susan Chung < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:43 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: 11/23 meeting

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please consider adding additional officers to your staff. Your community does NOT 
support dismantling of our police structure. It has been horrible to watch the crime
rise in our valley as people realize there are no consequences for their actions. 
Neighborhood apps post DAILY home video showing brazen acts of robbery. We are tired
of missing packages, mail taken from mailboxes, homes broken into and cars stolen.
Women & girls are being followed by men in cars in broad daylight.
People living on our sidewalks have become violent and engage in aggressive behavior
as well as drugs … in broad daylight.
Please consider adding police officers back on our streets.
Respectfully,
Susan Chung

 From: Natalie B < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:43 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:



 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7Cfe657a248bcf49680d5108d9ae1a3b87%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732249961028605%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=P%2BHte0lPtnXarCFfGGD0f
%2FnaY474ovPrHSlOIhiUwXA%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 



programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Signed,

Natalie

 From: Austen Rachlis < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:44 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Reject LAPD Budget Request

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Police Commission:

My name is Austen Rachlis, and I’m a lifelong Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge 
you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police.

Sincerely,
Austen Rachlis



 From: Cindy Lin < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:44 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Do not raise LAPD's budget!

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, 

My name is Cindy Lin, a Los Angeles resident. The way to reduce crime is not with 
increased police presence and resources but with services. Work on reducing the LAPD
budget and reallocate those funds to services like permanent, supportive housing, or
mental health services, or drug treatment, OR SO MANY DIFFERENT THINGS. 

In addition to being a resident, I'm on the board of an LAUSD public charter school.
With the return to in person, it's becoming apparent that schools need even more 
resources to help students return to the in person learning environment. However, 
the realities of the pandemic mean we are even more understaffed than before with 
salaries that are not competitive enough to attract new talent, especially mental 
health resources. This is just one example of where the funds for the police could 
be directed that would have a much more significant and better impact to the 
community and city of Los Angeles.  

Reject the LAPD's 2022-2023 budget and work to decrease and reallocate. 

Thanks, 
Cindy Lin

 < > 
 From: Isabella Roland < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:49 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject Proposed Police Budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Isabella Roland. I am a lifelong Angeleno and currently live in Los 
Feliz. I plead you do not approve the proposed police budget. Increased police 
presence and funding results in deaths of angelenos and harm to our communities. I 
no longer want to see murdered community members and blown up residential blocks at 
the hands of LAPD.

Thank you for your time.
 From: ERI YAMAGATA < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:50 PM

 To: Police Commission



 Subject: Opposition to LAPD Budget Increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Whom It May Concern,

Hello, my name is Eri Yamagata and I am a Los Angeles resident. I have been working 
with local mutual aid organization like J-Town Action and Solidarity, Chinatown 
Community for Equitable Development and Los Angeles Community Action Network.
I am writing to ask you to reject the LAPD Budge increase. While the criminalization
of vulnerable communities like the unhoused folks on the street are encouraged with 
passing of 41.18 ordinance, the criminalization and violence is never the solution 
for the community that needs services and housings. Funding should be allocated to 
social services, community services to community organizations and permanent 
supporting housing projects. As more people will be facing the housing shortages, I 
am deeply concerned that only encouraged solution in the city is criminalization.

Please consider rejecting the LAPD budge increase and allocation of more funding to 
the local community services.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Eri Yamagata

 From: Jordan Hearne < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:50 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD Budget Proposa

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Jordan Hearne, and I’m a Los Angeles resident.  

I strongly urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in 
resources for the community, not more police, and these funds should be diverted to 
Housing and Transportation, things the community has been repeatedly asking for. 

Please listen to us, finally. 



Jordan Hearne

 From: Tiff Guerra < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:50 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; 
tips@laist.com; Rector, Kevin; james.queally@latimes.com; Mayor Garcetti; 
ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; 
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; 
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; 
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: public comment tomorrow BOPC

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi,  

Divest from LAPD and invest in services the communities need with regard to housing,
health care, schools, clean air and water, having access to affordable food and 
services. Divest from CSP, CSP is occupation and displacement. 

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 * $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 * $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.



Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic
ecommission%40lapd.online%7Cf3c77dc06f054ff9f48a08d9ae1b37f9%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732254202534906%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=nqvMRKfko1yde7wyEdEc2D6
bEA%2Bc9QXhiwT%2Bm48lGJo%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of 
land in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 



speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

-- 

T Guerra 
they/them/theirs

 From: Honor Gosch < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:51 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: REJECT 2022-23 Police budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Honor Gosch, and I am a Los Angeles resident. Please reject the proposed 
LAPD budget for this upcoming year. People are dying on the street and police do 
nothing but worsen the problem and instill fear into our community. 

We need to invest in direct outreach to follow through for our houseless neighbors. 
Research shows that having strong relationships with people who are houseless via 
community partners, coupled with housing first initiatives, help to solve this 
issue. NOT more police. 

Thank you for your time 
Honor 

 From:
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:51 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com



 Subject: LAPD 2022-2023 budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I am a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 
budget. We need to invest in resources for the community, not more police.

Sincerely,
Kaitlyn S.

 From: Soma Snakeoil < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:52 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Police Budget 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Evening,

My name is Natasha Vanderhoof, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you 
to reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police. My organization and other underfunded community based 
organizations that have been working tirelessly to provide prevention programs that 
house, provide wellness, connection to medical care, and crisis intervention need to
be centered. Lived experience organizations need to be funded. Housing, mental 
health and harm reduction needs to be funded. Infrastructure needs to be funded. We 
need to prioritize care in a time of crisis. As a care provider I am well aware of 
what happens in the streets and what needs to be prioritized. The wait for an 
ambulance in crisis response for one 5150 call this week was 10 hours. If we are 
able to put funding into providing reasonable care solutions and real harm reduction
and dignified housing options we will not have the level of survival based violence 
coming from a community in economic crisis. Having access to stable food, housing & 
quality of life changes the violence of a community. We urge you to think in terms 
of social recovery rather than increasing punitive measures that create distance 
from care and cycles of violence. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Natasha Vanderhoof AKA Soma (she/her)
Executive Director and Co-Founder



The Sidewalk Project
https://thesidewalkproject.org/ 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fthesidewalkprojec
t.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C7a252983fc4f4591c8da08d9ae1
b7169%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732255773939575%7CUnknown%7CTW
FpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&
sdata=IfPUY0w%2FkuPSRUU4ok1vz8VNxKPl%2BKN9%2BfQncEkrA8E%3D&reserved=0> 

 
 
<https://ci6.googleusercontent.com/proxy/D9IRgvQCDmU25N-GSk8ES-o53y6Yf5McMdvSQyhBUM-
JC7A2-P_tmeGLZASiWcYdxf9Lz8rOsEhkJnPmzkKAXHXSEuIK66O48_eZlfyNepGSSA9pw7BOgVvuH5eq8zH
rA4cK=s0-d-e1-ft#https://drive.google.com/uc?id=1bzOh_mYj0P3kPnkvIl3SjzZXIXjeibs2&ex
port=download> 

 From: Gabriel McCormick < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:54 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Vote NO on raising the LAPD's budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern,

I am a resident of Little Tokyo, and I strongly urge you to vote no on raising the 
LAPD's budget.

Investing in the police force causes far more issues than it solves. That money 
could be invested into the community, in spaces actively helping people. These 
resources are 0zero sum - in order to provide the money to the PD, it needs to be 
diverted from somewhere else. Teachers are underpaid, mental health resources are 
underfunded, and the housing crisis continues.

Please reject this budget increase.

Gabriel McCormick

 From: Jay Julio < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:56 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: University Park Resident on the Budget Increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 



Hello, 

My name is Jay Julio, and I am a University Park resident and educator firmly 
against the LAPD budget increase. This increase continues to come at great cost to 
taxpayers and to community members alike. With this ballooning budget, we continue 
to lose out on far more impactful social services such as transportation and 
housing, and we continue to have more and more issues with further militaristic 
policing. I myself have had issues with aggressive policing as someone who has only 
tried to help my community while brown, and I find it incomprehensible that the LA 
City Council could possibly think that, after all of the money poured into LAPD for 
the past years, the lack of change in violent crime rates and the lack of economic 
change in our communities could show anything but that this defunding of all other 
social services and flooding of policing with cash does not work and should not be 
the modus operandi. 

Frankly, we have seen this sort of budget move happen again and again and nothing 
has gotten better — frankly, LA has gotten worse. You and all of us know better than
to attempt to fix this city with non-solutions.

Best,
J
-- 

Best, J  
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fjayjulio.com%2F&da
ta=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cc827d94262cd494d509e08d9ae1bfad5%7C642
fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732257462268777%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e
yJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=dY4v8
NFSUSC1KgKEJNXlKy6f8gK9B0RdeWKv0ZpLG3Y%3D&reserved=0> 

 From: Lex Roman < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:56 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Subject: Reject the increase! We need LESS funding to LAPD not more

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Why is LAPD asking for MORE money due to their negligence!? The community is 
demanding those resources go elsewhere.

Reject the increase to the 2022-23 LAPD budget and decrease their budget! This is 
absurd.

-Lex Roman
LA City Resident

 From: Alliya Cross < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:56 PM

 To: Police Commission



 Subject: Please give LAPD MORE money for South LA

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi, I'm writing to urge you to please approve more money for LAPD.  I live in South 
LA.  I've witnessed too many shootings and assaults from my front yard to know that 
these crazy defund the police ideas from these activist bullies who just scream and 
yell and stomp around without knowing anything are hurting my community.  Don't 
abandon us just because a bunch of these idiots - who don't even live around here - 
know how to work the system to make you think they speak for us because they don't. 
We need more police, not less. 

Thanks, AC 

 From: Sophia Tieman < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:56 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: LAPD budget

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Sophia Tienan, and I’m a Los Angeles resident. I strongly urge you to 
reject the LAPD’s 2022-2023 budget. We need to invest in resources for the 
community, not more police.

 From: Peter Kagey < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 5:00 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: people@peoplesbudgetla.com

 Subject: Reject LAPD's proposed budget.

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Peter Kagey. I am a Los Angeles resident living in University Park. I 
strongly urge you to reject LAPD's proposed budget. In my neighborhood, I've seen 
dozens of police show up to some "event" stand around for an hour, and then leave 
because the event was a non-issue or could have been handled by one person.

In any other industry we'd call this overfunded, and we'd see personnel cuts.

Besides, the amount that LAPD spends to fly helicopters around is absurd too. Do you
know how many of those the city of LA has?

Please vote down this proposal, which is an expensive and unneeded power grab.



—Peter Kagey
 From: Jane Nguyen < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:59 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: People's Budget LA

 Subject: No to the LAPD budget increase

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I’m a resident of Koreatown and a homeless outreach volunteer. At a time when 
homelessness is skyrocketing and nearly five people die homeless every day in Los 
Angeles, it is unconscionable that even more money is being spent on the LAPD. 

Please reject the increase to the LAPD budget. A majority of Angelenos support 
reallocating funds from the police to fund community services. 

-- 

 
<http://janesocal.com/wp-content/themes/core/data/1497137408_logo-neoteric-rgb-small
.jpg> 

janesocal.com
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fjanesocal.com%2F&d
ata=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C954a80f6c57f4ed768a308d9ae1c726b%7C64
2fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732259886237338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8
eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=GFvx
7zzAIADbg3iuLDhvdlt1IZCtNQdimm0A%2FPgqe%2FY%3D&reserved=0> jane.socal@gmail.com 
< > 
949.829.2046 

 From: Lex Ryan < >
 Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:59 PM

 To: Police Commission
 Cc: mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; 

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; 
lapcfails@gmail.com;  lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. 
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; 
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; 
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; 
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; 
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

 Subject: Public Comment BOPC 11/22/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open 



attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Commissioners,

LAPD is demanding a $213 million budget increase for 2022. If approved, this would 
be LAPD’s largest budget increase ever as well as their largest budget ever. Their 
budget already consumes around half the city’s discretionary funds, and this 
increase will push their operational spending over $1.97 billion and their total 
spending over $3.3 billion. Further, information regarding LAPD’s budget still 
remains largely inaccessible, and that is by design. 

Included in this budget is the continued expansion or replacement of LAPD’s 
architecture of surveillance, including a helicopter to maintain LAPD’s surveillance
and tracking of people from the air and $596,118 in new funding for LAPD’s Air 
Support Division. Addition budget items include:

 *
 $717,543 for 5 disinfecting robots to prevent COVID, from the same 
department that has spent the past year resisting vaccines and masks

 *
 $313,547 in funding just next year for Olympics “Planning Group Staffing”

 * $1.3 million for a new “total containment” vehicle after they used the last 
one to destroy dozens of homes in a residential neighborhood in South Central. The 
families LAPD displaced remain without homes, and the fact that LAPD is so quickly 
trying to replace the vehicle after it catastrophically failed shows how little 
scrutiny they ever expect for their spending demands.

Included too is $2 million for additions to LAPD’s Community Safety Partnership 
(CSP) “community policing” that they say were recommended from an “evaluation” by 
UCLA affiliates. This evaluation has been exposed as severely flawed, paid for by 
the same real estate developers who funded the CSP program. Community members living
in CSP sites have made clear that the program is a front for racial profiling, 
displacement, and police violence. 

The proposed budget also calls for funding of the CSP at South Park, which while 
initially funded through donations from the Weingart Foundation (where Steve 
Soboroff is a board member) and the Ballmer Foundation, the latter donation required
that public funds pay for the CSP after 3 years, forcing its inclusion in this 
year’s budget. It is important to look more closely at the funding of cops for 
Harvard Park and South Park CSPs, and the establishment of a South Park LAPD 
substation due to a donation from the Ballmer Foundation in 2019. The Ballmer 
Foundation is a "philanthropic" foundation established by Steve Ballmer, billionaire
Clippers owner and former CEO and top shareholder of Microsoft, which LAPD 
additionally has contracts with. Earlier this year 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.upliftinglewo
od.org%2Fpress_statement_clippers_arena_eminentdomain_statement&data=04%7C01%7Cpolic



ecommission%40lapd.online%7Ce8c723fe72b1454335ab08d9ae1c8292%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d4
43576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637732260193178042%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDA
iLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=XnSU3ZQ2O6%2BUQLJcQgJQ3
vffIyfYCh4CWZJCNFuIWk4%3D&reserved=0>  Steve Ballmer completed the purchase of land 
in Inglewood for a new $1.8 billion arena and center for the Clippers that will 
displace local residents. Part of the land sold for the site were private homes, 
businesses, and a church taken by the city under eminent domain. 

All of these are further demonstrations of how LAPD functions to serve and protect 
white supremacy and capital and to displace, banish, and eliminate folks that are 
Indigenous, Black, brown, poor, and disabled. LAPD’s budget is one of ruthless 
social control and domination and we continue to demand, DEFUND LAPD!

A Loyola Marymount study commissioned by the city last year found that almost 2/3 of
adults want to “redirect some money currently going to the police budget to local 
programs,” and over 1/3 support “proposals to completely dismantle police 
departments.” These demands are even more popular in the communities that suffer the
most from police using all the city’s resources.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must 
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is 
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does 
not currently allow this. 

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of 
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by 
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the 
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to 
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a 
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in 
person.

Best,
Lex Ryan 


